
The Medicare Beneficiary Quality Improvement 
Project is a set of rural quality measures 
for Critical Access Hospitals to gauge their 
outcomes against other CAHs.  Using its 
measures, hospitals can develop initiatives to 
improve outcomes and ensure they provide 
every patient the highest quality of care.

Navigating the data collection process 
connected to MBQIP can be complicated. 
The Kansas Department of Health and 
Environment, in partnership with the Kansas 
Hospital Association and Healthworks, is 
offering virtual abstraction training. This 
session provides an overview of quality data 
reporting and abstraction necessary for 
successful participation in MBQIP. 

Specific topics covered in this training include:
•	 Components of Quality Data Collection;
•	 Review of MBQIP Measures;
•	 Review of the new Hospital Quality 

Reporting System abstraction process that 
is replacing CART, the CMS Abstraction and 
Reporting Tool;

•	 How to Report Emergency Department 
Transfer Communication Data Collection

•	 Review Process of Reporting EDTC 
Measures to QHi; and

•	 How to Develop and Implement an Action 
Plan.

Questions: 
Contact Healthworks at (785) 233-7436 or 

email jfindley@kha-net.org

Virtual 
Abstraction

Training
March 27, 2025

10:00 a.m. to Noon 
Webinar Connection Fee: $25

Hosted by:

REGISTER HERE

Reporting of MBQIP data is required for 
continued eligibility for SHIP funding. 



Questions:

 Contact HEALTHWORKS at

 (785) 233-7436 or email 

jfindley@kha-net.org

Registration 
To receive connection instructions in a timely 
manner, please register by March 21. 

REGISTRATION:
Virtual Abstraction Training

March 27, 2025
10:00 a.m. - Noon 

Webinar Connection Fee: $25

 
 
First Name:					     Last Name:

 
Title:

 
Organization:

 
Address:						                City, State, Zip:

 
Telephone No.:	

Email Address:

(This field is required and where login instructions will be sent.)

Online: https://registration.kha-net.org 
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